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Micronesia

October 11, 2008

Dear Pastors & Praying Friends,

We hope this letter finds you faithful; we are excited about what God is going to do
in the last couple of months of 2008. We are thankful for your faithful support and
we can tell that you folks have been praying for us. We thank God for the continual
safety on the roads and the many blessings that He has been faithful to provide.

Here is one blessing that we had on the road. My in-laws were taking my sister-in-
law away to Bible College, so we decided to meet up with them at a town off of
interstate 80/90 in Indiana. We were going to get something to eat before we left
and went into a truck stop that had a Wendy’s in it. While we were eating, there
was a man that was sitting next to us and soon we got talking. I found out he was a
pastor from Pennsylvania and he gave me his information. I called him about a
week later and we will be in his Mission’s Conference in March.

Isn’t God good? He often amazes me by orchestrating blessings that [ could never
have planned out myself. At times I get frustrated, because we are hitting a bunch
of red lights to find that just down the road there is an accident that I possiblly
would have been in if those lights were green.

We are now receiving 43% of our support and seem to be right on track for getting
out to Micronesia in January, 2010. [ have been looking into tickets and found that
if we were to leave in January of 2009, the cheapest tickets would be around $4,500
for the three of us. I am praying that in 2010 we can find tickets for about that same
price.

Thank you for your faithfulness in your giving. Please continue to pray that God
would open the doors for new opportunities, so that we can present our ministry in
other churches.

Until He Comes,

Daniel, Megan, & Emily Fetter
danielfetter5@hotmail.com



